
Corporate Income Tax Threshold 

Amendment Update 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Company Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are writing to inform you of the recent amendment to the corporate income tax threshold that 

will impact our financial standing and obligations moving forward. 

Effective [Effective Date], the corporate income tax threshold has been adjusted to [New 

Threshold Amount]. This change is aimed at [brief explanation of the reason for the 

amendment]. As a result, we will need to reassess our financial strategy to ensure compliance 

with the new regulations. 

We recommend reviewing your financial projections and tax planning strategies in light of this 

update. Our team is available for a discussion if you have any questions or require further 

assistance regarding this amendment. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company Name] 


